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I've never had a problem renewing my LLC registration using the existing system. 

Notification comes out in a timely manner and payment is easy. Only "problem" is the 

helpful scammers who will renew for you for a fee. We don't need to use tax dollars 

here to make things better or easier for us. Thank you. 


